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Dear Parents of children in Year 1                           19th March 2025 

 

As part of our RE focus this term, we are planning a trip for the Year 1 children to Brighton and Hove Progressive 

Synagogue.  We are planning a joint trip with the Year 1 children from Laughton. For this exciting trip to take 

place, we will need all monies in by Monday 24th March. At the synagogue, pupils will explore the Torah, make 

connections to the Christian Bible, and explore traditional Jewish food, e.g. Challah.  

 

The trip will take place on Friday 28th March 2025 and the cost will be £7 per pupil.  Please take your child to 

Glynde BR Station at 9am on the morning of the trip.  The group will travel by train to Hove where a minibus will 

take them to the synagogue.  The visit finishes at 11.30am and they will them go to the park for their lunch.  They 

will then travel by train back to Glynde where the Flexibus will meet them to bring them back to school.  You will 

need to give your permission for this trip on your Arbor App.  Please also make your payment on the APP. Unless you 

require a school packed lunch you do not have to return the reply slip. 

 

The weather is very changeable at this time of year so please use your best judgement on the day so that children 

are suitably equipped. For this trip, children will need:  

· Children need to wear their school uniform 

· Trainers/sensible shoes  

· Water bottle  

Please ensure all items are named and are carried in a named backpack that your child can carry independently. We 

will provide the morning fruit snack. Thank you. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs Dyer 

Cherry Class Teacher 

______________________________________________________________________________________ 

Visit to: Brighton and Hove Progressive Synagogue 

I give my permission for my child: ______________________________________________________ 

to take part in the educational visit on Friday 28th March 2025 to Brighton and Hove Progressive Synagogue 

My child has the following medical conditions: _______________________________________ 

Emergency contact number for the day: ____________________________________________ 

I require the school to provide a packed lunch for my child:  HAM            CHEESE 

 

SIGNATURE: ________________________________ (Parent) 


